
Invitation to Bid 

Christian County Public Schools will be accepting sealed bids for the purchase of four new, not previously 
titled 2023 model 8-passenger standard vans or SUV, V6 engine, with leather seats, all weather floor mats 
and excellent gas mileage.  Please provide information regarding extended warranty options.  Please 
include a vehicle inquiry report on the vehicle in your bid.  Bids will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. on June 8, 
2023.  Please send sealed bids to Christian County Board of Education, Attn: Jessica Darnell, PO Box 609, 
Hopkinsville, KY 42241. 
 


